
Jan 10: Teacher Soup Luncheon 
Jan 11: Apa Meeting
jan 15: No School

Jan 22-26: in house- registration 

New Year, New
Shirt! 

January
Advent Parent Association News

Our first Family Christmas Movie Night was
a hit! What a wonderful way to kick off the

holiday season! This month, APA will be
treating the teachers to a soup luncheon on
January 10th. The teachers love this event

and a great treat the first week back after
break. Please see Mrs. Katie’s email if you

are able to contribute! 

Dates to Remember:

follow along  advent_parish_day_school



Message from the 

Director
  

Happy New Year! We are looking forward to a wonderful 2024 at Advent Day School. The improvements

to our playground continue with a renovated bathroom! We have posted pictures on our social media,

please make sure to look. The money that was raised at our Boo Bash has made this possible and there

are more improvements to come!

Registration for the 2024-2025 school year will begin the week of January 22 - 26th for current

families. Registration forms will be going home in your child's blue bags. Once in-house registration is

complete, I will begin to call families on our waitlist. Students need to be 18 months by September 1st to

join us this fall.

As always, if you have any questions or concerns, my door is always open. I feel blessed to be part of

such a wonderful preschool!

Love, Ms. Katie

Thank You from our Special Area Teachers:

Thank you so much for our thoughtful and generous Christmas gifts! We feel blessed to teach your

children as well as watch them learn and grow at Advent. It was so kind of you to remember us and we

hope you have a healthy and happy New Year!

Love, Ms. Jan, Ms. Kim, Ms. Tammie, Ms. Tami, and Ms. Katie

Church news

Advent Church has a new Sunday schedule: Church every Sunday at 8:30 (simple service in the chapel) and

10:30 (choral service in the church) with Godly Play for children at 9:15 (email Fr. Bret to register) and

Adult formation in the Vestry room at 9:30. Plus an amazing breakfast for just $5 on the first Sunday of

every month at 9:30 in the parish hall.

We’re also excited for our Bowls & Brews chili competition on January 13, 5-7 pm in the parish hall. 


